PLUMAS COUNTY PLANNING & BUILDING SERVICES

555 Main Street www.countyofplumas.com
Quincy, CA 95971-9143
(530) 283-7011

PLUMAS COUNTY
PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Plumas County Planning

Commission scheduled for Thursday, May 21, 2020, has been canceled due to
the meeting room being unavailable.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, June 4, 2020.

If you have any questions regarding the meeting schedule, please contact me at
(530) 283-6213 or beckyherrin@countyofplumas.com
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Tracey Ferguson, Pfanning Director
Plumas County Planning & Building Services




